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Date:		January 5, 2017 

To:	Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, County Board of Supervisors, Supervisor District 1

From:	John Dargle, Jr., CPRP, Director, Department of Parks, Recreation and Culture (DPRC)

Subject:	Invasive Species Removal along Bluff in Sheridan Park - Parks Amenities Matching Fund Request (ACTION) 

POLICY 
Approval of Parks Amenities Matching Fund request from Sheridan Park Friends in the amount of $5,000 to remove invasive plant species on the bluff along Lake Michigan in Sheridan Park.

BACKGROUND
Sheridan Park Friends is a volunteer group whose mission is to promote the preservation, enhancement, and enjoyment of Sheridan Park for present and future generations through activities like weed-outs to eradicate invasive plants help to preserve Sheridan's unique ecosystem. To ensure success of their invasive species removal efforts, Sheridan Park Friends has planned the professional removal of invasive species and herbicide application to the root system of the harmful plants along the bluff. 

Sheridan Park Friends is requesting $5,000 from the Parks Amenities Matching Fund program to fund half the cost of professional invasive species removal along the Sheridan Park bluff (Attachment #3). The estimated total project cost is $10,000. The current available balance of the PAMF fund is $317,560.40. Contingent on the approval of this project, the remaining balance of the PAMF program will be $312,560.40. If the PAMF request for the River Revitalization Foundation is also approved, the final remaining PAMF program balance will be $262,560.40.

RECOMMENDATION
Approve Parks Amenities Matching Fund award in the amount of $5,000 to the Sheridan Park Friends to support the removal of invasive plant species along the bluff in Sheridan Park.  

Prepared by:	Jay Burseth, Development Officer


Approved by:
[image: C:\Users\Jen.Francis\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\Signature - John Dargle .jpg]

________________________________
John Dargle, Jr., CPRP, Director DPRC
	
Attachments:
Attachment 1 – Resolution
Attachment 2 – Fiscal Note
Attachment 3 – PAMF Application from Sheridan Park Friends

Copy: 	
Chris Abele, County Executive
Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, County Executive’s Office 
Jason Haas, Chairman, Parks, Energy & Environment Committee,
Supervisor District 14 
Marcelia Nicholson, Vice-Chair, Parks, Energy & Environment Committee, Supervisor District 5
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors
David Satori, Supervisor District 8
Allyson Smith, Committee Coordinator, Office of the County Clerk
Scott Manske, Comptroller
Jessica Janz-McKnight, Research & Policy Analyst, Office of the Comptroller
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jeremy Lucas, Fiscal Mgt. Analyst, Admin & Fiscal Affairs/DAS
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